
          16th of November 

Dear Friends  

On Sunday 29th of November, the first Sunday in Advent there will be a special service 

in the evening at 6.30 P.M.  

This will be a service of remembering when you are welcome to hold in your hearts 

and minds people that you have loved and lost. This may have happened in the last 

year or it may be someone you loved and lost many years ago.  

The service will be a quiet, gentle service in which we shall give thanks for the people 

we name. You may send me the names of the people you would like to remember, by 

writing to me at 16 Heaton road HD1 4HX, emailing me at rmijanes@aol.com, what’s 

aping me or calling me on 07852490034.  

During the service you will be invited to light a candle at home for the person or 

people you are remembering.  

The service will happen via zoom and invitations will be sent via email and what’s app. 

If you would like to invite someone else, you are welcome to. If you would like help 

with opening or managing zoom please contact me.  

If you are not able to access the service you can still send me the name or names of 

people you would like to be named during the service.  

Your friend and pastor  

Mark  

  

 

mailto:rmijanes@aol.com

